

Ref: U:HOY\10\Exam week
1 April 2014

Dear Parent,

Yours sincerely

YEAR 10 EXAMINATIONS

The Year 10 examination period is from Monday 28 April until Friday 2 May. The examinations provide an opportunity for subject tutors to gauge performance and it is therefore essential that all students prepare themselves to perform to the best of their ability. This in turn enables us to predict GCSE grades and helps your son to select Sixth Form courses more accurately.

Examinations will take place in normal timetabled lessons to avoid unnecessary disruption. Examinations will take place in all subjects and results will be published with the end of year report that will be issued in term 6.

I hope your son achieves the success he deserves in the examinations, and that he challenges himself to revise and prepare for them in a self-disciplined and organised manner. He should not hesitate to speak to me or to his subject teachers if he has any concerns or queries about these examinations.

Ind.		
P Hinchcliffe Head of Year 10		
トキーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーーー		
I have received the letter regarding the Year 10 Examinations.		
Student:	Form:	-
Parental signature:	Date:	